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Springtime at Kindercottage

We have had a busy spring. Many came to visit us during the Week of the Young Child
and we are grateful to them. Our children enjoy interacting with adults from different
walks of life and it exposes them to different lifestyles. Thanks to all for making that
week a success.

Then we were ready for Easter. We were excited about bunnies and another holiday. The
children hunted for eggs around our property and were excited about what they found.
They didn't even care that it was necessary to hunt for eggs indoors! We hope you had a
blessed Easter with your families. We certainly did.
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The name that we give to our oldest class at Kindercottage 1s "High Schoolers." They
will graduate this year and most will leave us to go to the Big School where they will be in
Kindergarten. We are proud of their accomplishments. They are pictured here posed
around our Kindercottage sign with their teacher, Ms. Paulette.
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Remember:

The Board plans to honor Brenda's long-time contributions to Kindercottage
with the Once Every 50 Years Golden Gala on Saturday, June 29. Please
save the date for this celebration of lives transformed, families served and
Jesus' love made real over the last half century.

We hope to see you on June 29 to celebrate a legacy and build the future
for Uni-Pres Kindercottage.

We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your will
or trust documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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